
 
From: Robert Chapman  

Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2009 10:32 AM 

To: Jonathan Harris 
Cc: Kurt Showalter 

Subject:  

 
 Jonathan, 
In reference to our earlier conversation on the paperless ticket writers, it is in our best interest to rebid 
them after we have selected a C.A.D. company .As you know we are waiting for responses to our R.F.P. 
on that project .I have already talked to Kurt about this. Thank you for your help on this project. 
Robert    
 
Robert Chapman 
Assistant Chief  
Law Enforcement Bureau 
Williamson County Sheriff's Office 
 
 
 


